WHITEWATER Council Agenda Item

Meeting Date: | June 4, 2024

Agenda Item: | Walworth Avenue Relocation Order

Staff Contact (name, email, phone): | Brad Marquardt, bmarquardt@whitewater-wi.gov, 262-473-0139

BACKGROUND

(Enter the who, what when, where, why)

As part of the Walworth Avenue paving project in 2025, existing sidewalk pedestrian ramps are being
updated to meet the new ADA requirements. Construction at some of the pedestrian ramps will cause
regrading of neighboring lawns. The DOT requires Temporary Limited Easements to be obtained where
work is being done on private property. The attached resolution authorizes the City to obtain these
temporary easements through the Relocation Order. Additionally, the City Attorney needs to make a
recommendation as to how to proceed with the sidewalk work. In this case, the City Attorney has
recommended to proceed with the sidewalk project as described.

PREVIOUS ACTIONS — COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS
(Dates, committees, action taken)

The City Council entered into a State Municipal Agreement to proceed with the Walworth Avenue
improvements on Jan 17, 2023.

FINANCIAL IMPACT
(If none, state N/A)

The City will have to pay for the Temporary Limited Easements. However, the easements are all relatively
small in size and the dollar amounts for all the required easements should only add up to a few hundred
dollars.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends a motion to approve the resolution and relocation order for acquiring temporary
limited easements for Walworth Avenue.

ATTACHMENT(S) INCLUDED
(If none, state N/A)

Resolution Walworth Avenue
3835-05-04 Relocation Order
TLE Exhibits

Attorney Recommendation
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